

Abba Hillel Silver Collection Digitization Project

Featuring collections from the Western Reserve Historical Society and The Jacob Rader Marcus Center of the American Jewish Archives

MS-4787: Abba Hillel Silver Papers, 1902-1989.

Series V: Writings, 1909-1963, undated.

Reel Box Folder 175 64 297

Howard University, 1932.

HOWARD UNIVERSITY

WEEKLY RELIGIOUS SERVICE

Andrew Bankin Memorial Chapel

SUNDAY, MAY 15, 1932

at eleven o'clock



"We break new seas today—
Our eager keels quest unaccustomed waters,
And, from the vast uncharted waste in front,
The mystic circles leap
To greet our prows with mightiest possibilities,
Bringing us—What?"

-John Oxenham.

Order of Service

PRELUDE - "Song without Words in F" - Mendelssohn

PROCESSIONAL—HYMN No. 447

SENTENCE AND RESPONSE

SCRIPTURE READING

PRAYER AND RESPONSE

ANTHEM - - "Fear Not, O Israel" - Spicker

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Offertory—Violin Solo - "A Hebrew Melody" - Bloch (from "Baal Shem" Vidui "Contrition")

Mr. Louia Vaughn Jones

Нуми—No. 195

SERMON - - - The Reverend Abba Hillel Silver

Solo - - "Eli! Eli!" - - arr. by Biedermann Mrs. Edythe D. Sewell

RECESSIONAL—HYMN No. 49

BENEDICTION AND RESPONSE

ANNOUNCEMENT OF SERVICES

The speaker for next Sunday, May 22nd, will be Miss Marion Cuthbert, former dean of women at Talladega College. Miss Cuthbert received her education in the University of Minnesota, Boston University, and Columbia University, After having taught at Burrell Normal School, one of the schools under the auspices of the American Missionary Association, she served as principal of this school from 1925-1927, going from there in 1927 to Talladega College to be dean of women. Resigning this position in 1930, Miss Cuthbert accepted the Charles Foster Kent Fellowship given by the National Council on Religion in Higher Education and is studying at Columbia University. Miss Cuthbert has been an active participant in many student movements. In the summer of 1925 she went to Europe as a member of the first Student Pilgrimage conducted by the Y.W.C.A. Since that time she has attended student conferences in various parts of the country, the last most important ones being the Student-Faculty Conference in Detroit in December, 1930, and the first American conference of International Student Service held at Mt. Holyoke College in August, 1931. At both of these conferences Miss Cuthbert was a speaker of unusual charm.

MAY 29TH
RICHARD HURST HILL, A.B., S.T.B.
Special Assistant to the President
Howard University

JUNE 5TH
BACCALAUREATE SERMON
MORDECAI W. JOHNSON, S.T.M., D.D.
President of the University